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Sharon Craig

From: lesley lund <lesleylnd@gmail.com>

Sent: 09 September 2015 07:55

To: planning; Lesley Lund; lesley lund

Subject: Comments on Planning Applications

Wilpshire Parish Council would like to comment on the following planning applications: 
 
3/2015/0636 – The Croft  55 Whalley Road Wilpshire  - reduce ground levels and insert windows to create 
a basement games room 
  
https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2015%2F0636 
  
  
WPC – No objections 
  
3/2015/0588 – 32 The Hazels Wilpshire – alteration and extension of existing dwelling to include side and 
rear extensions remodelling of front elevation 
  
https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2015%2F0588 
  
  
WPC – No objections 
  
3/2015/0685 – 6 Woodcrest Wilpshire – single storey front extension – the plans were not clear and Cllr 
Briffett would have a look and report back any comments. 
  
3/2015/0605 erection of a ground mounted solar voltaic array and associated infrastructure at Little 
Snodworth Farm, Langho 
  
  
WPC – objects to this application on visual grounds the land slopes and so the height is more 
prominent  and would destroy the openness it felt that this was an inappropriate location for this 
development having an adverse effect on the green belt .   
  
Kind regards 
 
Lesley Lund 
Clerk to Wilpshire Parish Council 
  

  


